
 
 
 

PARKS COMMITTEE 

October 10, 2024 
 

Present:  D. Krynicki, M. Bufano, M. Fludd, S. Haywood, N. Nunez  

Absent:  J. Robert, T. Franklin, P. Del-Debbio, T. Smith 

Guests:  M. Anderson, A. Han  

 

Chair Krynicki led with the Pledge of Allegiance. The Department of Parks’ Alex Han informed the 

Committee that it intends to extend the terms of the concession at Ferry Point Park with Bally’s. This is 

solely contingent on whether it is issued a casino license. The City of New York Franchise and 

Concession are expected to vote as early as December 2024.  

M. Anderson, Pelham Bay Parks Administrator, provided the committee updates on work within the 

park. The track is finished and open to the public for exercising. M. Anderson asked that the Committee 

continue to ask for more Parks Enforcement Patrol staff.  

The meeting closed at roughly 7:30 p.m.  

 

 

 


